
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LASALLE 
 

BY-LAW NO.  8310 
 

A By-Law to amend By-Law No. 7298, being a 
By-Law to regulate vehicular parking within the 

limits of the Town of LaSalle 
 

 
Whereas By-law No. 7298, which was finally passed on July 26, 2011 is a By-

Law to regulate vehicular parking within the limits of the Town of LaSalle; 

 

And whereas Judy Recker Crescent is an existing roadway that runs from the 

intersection of Mike Raymond Drive and the grounds of the Vollmer Complex 

back to Mike Raymond Drive; 

 

And whereas the Greater Essex County District School Board is planning a new 

public school in this development area and part of the site plan control process 

parking must be prohibited on both sides of Judy Recker Crescent to maintain 

parking within the school site; 

 

And whereas it is deemed expedient to amend the said By-Law to include 

amendments for the aforementioned matters; 

 

Now therefore the Council of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

hereby enacts as follows: 

 

1. That there be no parking on both sides of Judy Recker Crescent for its 

entirety.  

 

2. That this By-Law shall come into full force and effect upon the final 

passing thereof. 

 

Read a first and second time and finally passed this 14th day of May 2019. 
 
 
1st Reading – May 14, 2019 ________________________________ 
      Mayor   
2nd Reading – May 14, 2019 
 
3rd Reading – May 14, 2019 ________________________________ 
      Clerk   
 
 

 
 

 


